
Bulletin for 
 

Sunday Feb. 21, 2021 

LaSalle church of Christ 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY   14304 

716  283-1214 

The bulletin is posted on the board in 
the back on Sunday mornings. 

 

It can also be found on our website: 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  

Please pray as we continue our search for a gospel preacher. 

Linda Stine   Let’s keep her in our prayers. 
 

Michael & Hope Rice   Let’s keep them in our prayers. 
 

Darlene Reed has been dealing with pain in her right shoulder, which is now bone on bone.  She is scheduled for surgery Mar. 18. 
 

Butts Sumner   Let’s keep him in our prayers as he deals with pain. 
 

Ray McArthur’s mother.  She is dealing with a cancerous mass on an upper lobe of one of her lungs.  She had an appointment  
Feb. 10 at Roswell.  She has a tough decision to make concerning treatment.  Let’s keep her and her family in our prayers. 
 

Ralph Haxton, Charles Bennett’s dad, has a lump on his throat.  Let’s pray things go well for him. 
 

Laval Baptiste, Louella’s brother, underwent a procedure  recently to change his pacemaker.  
 

Marie Kariech, 93 yr old neighbor of Maria Swindlehurst, is dealing with congestive heart failure. 
 

Jack Curnew   Let’s keep him in our prayers as he recovers from recent foot surgery. 
 

Sabrina, Rick and Fran Fee’s daughter, was dealing with a detached retina in one eye and a tear in the other eye.  She was able to 
have her left retina reattached and the right eye tear lasered.  Prayers for vision in her right eye to heal. 
 

Kyra, Rick and Fran Fee’s  granddaughter, is scheduled for back surgery Feb. 25. 
 

Tom Gladfelter, Linda Stine’s nephew, has been diagnosed with lung cancer. 
 

Bob Ammerman received very disappointing results from his echocardiogram (heart test).  He will be seeing the doctor next week 
to better understand his prognosis.  He is requesting prayers that he accepts God's will gracefully, whatever it may be.   

 
 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Let’s pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  

Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 

Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 

Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House / Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 

Weekly Budget Amount          $1,843  
Contribution Last Sunday        $1,921 
 

Attendance Last Sunday               33           

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted on the board in the back. 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  

Feb. 21    Today.  Men’s Business Meeting    
 

Mar. 13   Set clocks ahead one hour before going to bed. 
 

Mar. 21   Men’s Business Meeting    

Volunteer Needed   
(Mailing the bulletin) 

 

The person currently mailing the bulletin 
wishes to step down soon. 
If you are interested please let us know. 

990 copies were mailed out recently. 

We are very appreciative of  
the one who takes care of that. 


